
A Special Meeting was held on June 18, 2025, regarding new city ordinances with 
Council Members Terri Trettel, Jessy Lashinski, Travis Bartkowicz, Mayor Jake 
Wentland, City Clerk Jude Stodolka and Scott Saehr with Saehr Consulting.   

The meeting was held to go over current updates and overview of City ordinances. 
Discussions were held regarding the listed topics. Completing research of existing 
codes and repeal process.  Reviewing Minnesota Basic Codes. The Council had 
ordinance additions as follows;  backyard chicken ordinance, shoreland (stream) or 
wetland ordinance, open pit burning ordinance, nuisance code section, animal (cats 
and dogs) ordinance with other code and ordinance considerations.   

Jessy Lashinski will apply for another grant through Sourcewell for continuance of 
ordinance review.   

Sara Seelen questioned storm water discharge. The council agreed that Bowlus 
should have a water discharge charge added to the utility bill in the amount of $2.00 a 
quarter. A  discussion will be held at the next city council meeting.   

The council scheduled workshop #4 which will be held on July 22, 2025, at 6:00 p.m.   

A motion was made by Terri Trettel to adjourn the meeting.  Seconded by Jessy 
Lashinski.  Meeting adjourned at 7:23 p.m.  

 

Jude Stodolka  

City Clerk  


